
Police Scotland ward update noted.  
 
5 There was heard a report by Inspector Lyall, Police Scotland, advising the 
Partnership  
 
(1)  of the action days carried out by officers around parking issues and e-bikes;  
 
(2)  of the ongoing issues with e-bikes etc and the work by officers to address the 

problems;  
 
(3)  of the recent drug dealing and misuse within the ward and the work by officers 

to combat this; and  
 
(4)  that an action plan would be in place during school holidays and that officers 

would work with GYIP and schools to address the issues of youth disorder; 
 
(5) that the Govan Community Alcohol Partnership would be ongoing; and 
 
(6) of the continued work during match days to address anti-social behaviour of 

the crowds attending football matches. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted and thanked Inspector Lyall for the report; and 

 
(b) raised a number of questions and concerns that were addressed by Inspector 

Lyall. 
 
 


